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Filing Description for Docket No. 52852 
Home of 3700 Kayewood, Little Elm, TX 75068 
Residents: Kathy and Scott Childers 

This is a request to comment on proposed change to our rates and service under Undine Texas, LLC. 

As of 2006, our property was annexed into the town of Little Elm; we have lived in our house since 1995. 
We our now in our 60's and will be retiring soon; we will then be on a fixed budget. We do not want to 
be included in the Hilltown Addition and would rather be included with water services provided by Little 
Elm since we have already been annexed into Little Elm as previously mentioned. However, since being 
annexed into the City of Little Elm, we have not been provided with any sewer or water services. The 
new rates proposed in Docket No. 52852 are 70% higher than what we are currently paying to Terra 
Southwest. We have no problem being on a septic system, however the new rates proposed are steep 
and are an extravagant increase in service. 

Should we be included in the Hilltown Addition, we would not like to be included within the city limits of 
Little Elm and would insist on being back within county line limits. Being included within the Hilltown 
Addition is not progress in our eyes. 

In conclusion, since we have been annexed into the City of Little Elm, we believe we should receive 
water services from the city. If we are to be included within Hilltown/Undine Texas, LLC water services, 
we believe we should be back within the Denton County line limits and not annexed within the city. 

If there are any questions or concerns please contact: 
Kathy Childers 
214-504-5373-
Chlfm@sbcglobal.net 


